
 

 

Content Policy for Harrelson Center's Shared Blog Platform, The Undercurrent 

 
The Undercurrent is a platform for a wide variety of perspectives reflecting various facets of the nonprofit 
sector, however, our team reserves the right to decline submissions at its editorial discretion.   

Note that each guest post will be followed with this disclaimer: The Undercurrent is a platform for diverse 
perspectives across the nonprofit sector. Views expressed in guest posts are those of the authors and do 
not necessarily reflect the views of the Harrelson Center, its staff, Board or Partners.   

We ask that contributors adhere to the following guidelines.  You may submit your post to 
publicrelations@harrelsoncenter.org. 

 

1. Constructive and Respectful Contributions 
• Posts should aim to add value to the nonprofit community, offering ideas, experiences, and 

constructive criticism in a way that fosters learning and discussion. 

• Disagree respectfully, focusing on the issue rather than the individual. 

• Content should be free of any form of discrimination, or any language intended to demean others. 

• Content that is inappropriate for a general audience will not be accepted. 

2. Original, Honest and Accountable Content 
• Ensure that your content is original or properly attributed. Plagiarism is prohibited. 

• Be transparent about any conflicts of interest or sponsored content. 

• Take responsibility for your words and actions. If a mistake is made, correct it promptly and 
transparently. 

3. Legal Compliance 
• Do not post content that violates any laws or infringes on the rights of others, including copyright, 

trademark, privacy, and intellectual property rights. 

• And, please do not link to malware, spam, or other harmful content. 

4. Privacy and Consent 
• Respect the privacy of others. Do not share personal information or images of individuals without 

their explicit consent. 

• Protect your own privacy by being mindful of what you share publicly. 

 

By following these guidelines, we can assure The Undercurrent serves as a supportive and thriving 
platform where all voices are heard and respected.  
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